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Comments: To Whom It May Concern

 

 

 

I am a life long resident of Idaho and lived in the Cascade area since purchasing our property along Warm Lake

Road in 2010. A 2-line power pole runs through our property, as well as one wooden power pole which sits

directly adjacent to our driveway. While the lines are not my favorite part of the landscape, I have accepted them

and allowed Idaho Power to access my property to cull trees which are directly under the lines for safety

purposes. The lines currently do not omit any noise. I have recently learned that Midas Gold and Idaho Power

want to obtain an easement on my property basically extending to the front of my cabin. I am absolutely opposed

to their forcing residents next to the power lines to tolerate the new metal power poles, increased power voltage

lines and 120' easement. Until and unless Midas Gold can mine in the beautiful back country of Idaho without

leaving a lifelong mark of pollution and destruction to it's residents, I am opposed to their being granted this 20

year project.

 

 

 

Sincerely yours,

 

Denise Steneck Family


